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Wem Rural Parish Council 
 

 

Residents and Businesses in the Town and Rural Parish 
are invited to attend a  

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

to hear a presentation by  
Shropshire Council on the results of  

the Heavy Goods Vehicle Movements Survey  
in Wem and surrounding areas. 

 
There will be opportunity to ask questions and discuss results. 

 
 

Thursday 12 January 2017 
Roden Suite, Edinburgh House, New Street, Wem 

7pm 
 

Please note the meeting will close no later than 8.30pm. 
 

 
Further information can be obtained from  
 

Wem Town Clerk: 
Penny O’Hagan, Wem Town Council Offices, Edinburgh House, New Street, Wem SY4 5DB  
Tel 01939 232733  email: info@wem.gov.uk  
 
Wem Rural Parish Council Clerk: 
Carole Warner, Orchard Cottage, Rowe Lane, Welshampton, Ellesmere, SY12 0QB 
Tel: 01948 710672  email:  clerk@wemrural-pc.gov.uk    
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